

## **Looe Community Academy**

Specialising in the Performing Arts, Maths and Computing Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ Telephone: 01503 262625

Fax: 01503 265435

Email: enquiries@looe.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs H R Jenkins BSc

Reference: SPG/NHA

29 June 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

## Challenge Week 2015 - London Residential

I trust your child is becoming increasingly excited about their visit to London; I know the staff are.

Unfortunately our booking with Warner Brothers Studios has fallen through so we will not now be able to undertake the Harry Potter Studio tour as we had planned. To ensure that the residential is still great fun and value for money, the staff have been working hard to secure another activity.

We will now be visiting Madame Tussaud's on the Thursday and will be returning more comfortably by train rather than by coach. As a result of the change in transport, your child will need to be collected from Liskeard train station at 21:40 on Thursday 16 July 2015.

We want to keep you up to date at all times, so please find enclosed our final itinerary for the week.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email.

Yours faithfully,

Nicki Haddleton London Trip Leader nhaddleton@looe.cornwall.sch.uk

Encl.